
Dear Senators
I am writing to you all regarding my concerns on abortion solely on the basis of gender,that is
currently being funded through Medicare .
As a taxpayer I really believe that
Medicare funding should be strictly limited to health procedures and not funding abortion based
purely on cultural,gender or personal preference.
I feel it is all our duty to protect the unborn child and to ensure we follow laws in accordance with
the UN Convention on the Rights of the Child

Thankyou For Your Time

Kind Regards

Maria Michael




